United States Department of State

Bureau of Political-Military Affairs

Washington, DC 20520-6817

August 30, 2022

Ms. Heidi Kuhn

CEO, Roots of Peace

4000 Civic Center Drive, Suite 330
San Rafael, California 94903 USA

Dear Ms. Kuhn,

Congratulations on the 25™ Anniversary of Roots of Peace. During
the early days of Roots of Peace, the U.S. Department of State’s Bureau of
Political-Military Affairs provided support for Roots of Peace to turn “mines
to vines” in Croatia. This project, as well as later projects in Afghanistan
and Vietnam, complemented and supported U.S. Conventional Weapons
Destruction programs goals of protecting innocent civilians from the threat
of landmines and explosive remnants of war and returning agricultural land
to productive use.

Best wishes to Roots of Peace as you continue your important work
cultivating peace through agriculture.

Sincerely,

Karen Chandler _.

Director

Office of Weapons Removal and
Abatement

Bureau of Political-Military Affairs
U.S. Department of State



